Memorandum

Date:

October 10, 2012

To:

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

From:

Sheriff Bill Brown

Subject:

Request to continue North County Jail

Hearing

CC:



Since the hearing on Tuesday, October 2nd on the North County Jail Project, it has become apparent that the project agreements and supporting documentation will not be ready by the October 16th hearing. I recommend that your board continue this item to the November 13, 2012 hearing, at which time the North County Jail team will be ready to present these agreements to you.